
Giorgi Khojevanishvili met the students and staff of Gori State
–teaching University
01 October 2018

The Governor in Shida Kartli visited Gori State-teaching University where he met its students and staff.
‘’My congratulations on starting of a new academic year. I am glad to be with you today. Gori State-
teaching University is one of the most important educational centers in our region, young generation has
an opportunity of gaining a perfect education, which will be beneficial for our home-country in the future.
Also, I would like thank the staff for your activities’’, -addressed the Governor to the gatherers.
According to Khojevanishvili, the State Representatives administration is ready to have a close
collaboration with the University and implement the activities related to environment protection and
ecology together with  the students’ engagement. The meeting went on in question-response mode.
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